
 
 

 

 

 
30 January 2025 
 

 

Dear Families 

 

As part of the GCSE drama course students watch a live performance in preparation for answering section C 

in the exam. We have already watched and analysed Peter Pan this academic year but I would like to give 

them the opportunity to explore more live theatre.  

 

On Tuesday 4 February 2025 students are invited to watch the National Theatre production of Nye in P02 

after school at 3.00pm. The production running time is approximately 2 hours, students are able to bring a 

change of clothes and snacks.  

 

If you are unable to attend the event, National Theatre at Home has a subscription which will give you access 

to the performance and others for a cost of £9.99 a month. Students will be able to use this as a study 

resource in preparation for their Component one: understanding drama written exam. 

 

I feel like this opportunity would be really beneficial for the students in the run up to their mocks and exams. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at aburgess@sackvilleschool.org.uk.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Abbi Burgess  
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